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Temporary Controlled
Parking Zone (CPZ)

The temporary Controlled Parking Zones (CPZ) in G01 and G02
came to an end, as soon as the Paralympics closed, on 10 September.
However towards the end of September the council will be carrying
out a consultation exercise to see if we wish to keep the CPZ or not.
Whatever your views the Focus Team encourages everybody to
respond to the consultation.

CPZ’s tend to be set up around shopping centres, as at the Thatched
House, where shoppers like to park, or near rail and tube stations,
where commuters like to park before going on from the station.
These conditions do not apply in Cann Hall where parking in the
road is by local residents. Do we really need a CPZ where we will
have to pay to park?

To enable the Focus Team to gauge opinions please complete the questionnaire below:

1. I have problems parking in my road YES q NO q
2. I would like a parking scheme in my road YES q NO q
3. I would be willing to pay for a parking scheme YES q NO q

IF ‘YES’ TO QUESTION 2 - PLEASE TICK BELOW

§ I would like the scheme Monday - Sunday  8am to 9pm YES q
§ I would like the scheme Monday - Friday 10am to 4pm YES q
§ I would like the scheme to be Monday to ______ only YES q
    please state times _______________________________

Any other ideas or suggestions:

Your details:

NAME_______________________________________

ADDRESS____________________________________

PHONE NO.__________________________________

EMAIL______________________________________

PLEASE RETURN TO: the focus team, 24 thornhill road, e10 5ll


